
  
     
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE       
 

A call to children for “Christmas in Port Colborne”  
Help design the City of Port Colborne’s community Christmas card  

 

Port Colborne, ON (Sept. 27, 2021) - Attention all parents and teachers: a favourite City of Port 
Colborne holiday tradition is happening again this year; the Christmas card design contest.  
 
On behalf of the City of Port Colborne, Mayor Bill Steele is inviting the children of our community to 
help design the City’s 2021 Christmas card.  
 
The theme: “Christmas in Port Colborne.” 
    
The mayor seeks an image that conveys the Christmas spirit with special focus on a Port Colborne 
person, place, or thing.  
 
“This is one of my favourite Christmas traditions at the City of Port Colborne,” said Mayor, Bill 
Steele. “I always enjoy seeing the creative and colourful submissions we receive from our local 
students. This is just one of the many ways we can engage the Port Colborne community and 
celebrate this festive season.”  
 
Submissions may be painted with fingers or brushes, or drawn with pencils, crayons, pastels, or 
markers on a standard white sheet of paper, 8 ½” X 11” in vertical or horizontal format. Remember 
that deep, dark colours produce a better illustration. The contest is open to all children who live or 
go to school in Port Colborne; up to and including those in Grade 8. 
 
Time is of the essence: to be chosen and reproduced for printing in time for the holiday season, all 
submissions must be received at the Mayor’s Office in City Hall, 66 Charlotte St., Port Colborne 
ON L3K 3G8 by Friday, Oct. 15, 2021 at 4 p.m.  If dropping off in person, please knock on the 
front door or place in the mail slot on the front east side of the building. 
 
Please include the child’s name, address, and telephone number on the back of the artwork. 
 
For more information, call Nancy Giles at 905-835-2901, ext. 301, or email 
nancy.giles@portcolborne.ca.  
 
About City of Port Colborne  
Located on the south coast of the scenic Niagara Region, Niagara’s Port of Call has found the perfect 
balance – successful industrial and commercial sectors, comfortable and scenic residential areas, 
white sand beaches, unique culinary choices, the world class Sugarloaf Marina, fishing, golfing, trails, 
shopping districts along the historic Welland Canal and an energized festival and entertainment 
scene that includes live theatre – truly a community that adds to the overall Niagara Experience. 
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For more information, contact: 
Alex Pedersen  
Corporate Communications Officer 
905-835-2900 ext. 307 
alexpedersen@portcolborne.ca  
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